
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA301017-2403 

 
1 December 2017 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 30 October 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

In your monitoring reports, you disclose taxi costs as follows: 
 
April 2017 – August 2017, £221 by senior staff 
2016-17 year, £2,422 by senior staff; £134 by mayor and assembly members 
2015-16 year, £2,977 by senior staff; £80 by mayor and assembly members 
 
Please could you confirm under the Freedom of Information Act, how much of these 
expenses were spent with Uber 

 
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request.  

April 2017 – August 2017, £221 by senior staff  

£0.00 spent on Uber in the period April to Aug 2017 

 
2016-17 year, £2,422 by senior staff; £134 by mayor and assembly members  

£340.06 was spent on Uber in 2016/17 by Senior Staff, £0.00 spent on Uber by Assembly 
Members 

 
2015-16 year, £2,977 by senior staff; £80 by mayor and assembly members 

£164.37 was spent on Uber by Senior Staff, £0.00 Spent on Uber by Assembly Members 

 



 
 

 

Our approach to expenses and benefits is described in our Expenses and Benefits Framework 
available at https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-
money-wisely/salaries-expenses-benefits-and-workforce  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA301017-2403. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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